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Mr. K. V. Seyfrit, Director, Region IV
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76012

SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit 3
Docket No. 50-382
Status of Significant Construction Deficiencies
No. 6 " Emergency Diesel Generators - Defective Shafts and Springs"
No. 10 " Defective Emergency Generator Roller Pin"

REFERENCE: a) LP&L Letter, LPL 10343 dated December 29, 1978
b) LP&L Letter LPL 10233 dated December 5, 1978

as amended by LPL 10316 dated December 19, 1978

Dear Mr. Seyfrit:

In accordance with the requirements of 10CFR50.55(e), LP&L has previously submitted
interim reports of the two Significant Construction Deficiencies concerning the
emergency diesel generators. Based on communications with Cooper-Bessemer, the
manufacturer of the diesel generators, LP&L reported in the referenced letters that
modifications correcting the deficiencies were scheduled to be completed and final
reports submitted by August 31, 1979.

Cooper-Bessemer has now informed us that the last of the modification assemblies
are now planned for shipment from the factory by September 7, 1979. This delay by
Cooper-Bessemer does not adversely impact Waterford 3 construction necds and is
acceptable.

Based on the above, we will now submit final reports for Significant Construction
Deficiency No. 6 and No. 10 by November 1, 1979.

Y>urs very truly,

D. L. Aswell
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!!r. K. V. Seyfrit 2 August 31, 1979

cc: 1) Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

2) Director
Office of Management
Information and Program Control
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Nashington, D. C. 20555
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